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More information: contact Millie Nicholls  

Ph: 0428 102 841 

Email: millie.nicholls@daf.qld.gov.au 

Longreach – DAF Conference Room 

Thursday 10 August 2023 
Register here: 
https://www.trybooking.com/CJTCN 

Winton – Shire Hall, Supper Room  

Wednesday 9 August 2023 
Register here: 
https://www.trybooking.com/CJTCL 

Muttaburra – Memorial Hall 
Tuesday 8 August 2023 
Register here: 
https://www.trybooking.com/CJTCB 

Farm Business 
Resilience 
Program 

RSVP by Thursday 3 August 2023 

Workshops will run from 9:00 (for a 9:30am start) 

to 3:30pm, with smoko and lunch provided. 

This program is jointly funded through the Australian Government’s Future Drought Fund and the Queensland Government’s Drought and 
Climate Adaptation Program 

Free workshops about the changes to drought assistance 

What’s Your Plan? 

Shires in the central west have recently had 
their drought status lifted. Drought assistance 
will now be delivered differently with 
assistance supporting projects that improve 
your capacity to prepare for and manage 
throughout drought. 
  
This workshop will cover the following: 

✓ What does the change in policy mean for 
you? 

✓ Grants and loans available through QRIDA 

✓ Steps to develop your business plan 

✓ Resources and support to get you started 

✓ Biosecurity  

✓ The LongPaddock and FORAGE 

 

 Smoko and lunch provided 

mailto:millie.nicholls@daf.qld.gov.au
https://www.trybooking.com/CJTCN
https://www.trybooking.com/CJTCL
https://www.trybooking.com/CJTCB

